
1

Nadeem Jan

From: umer farooq <umerf1151@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 17 November, 2020 12:11 PM

To: Shahid Ali

Cc: nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk

Subject: Re: Contract Extension from 9th November 2020 to 31 December 2020

Umer farooq ucpo asperka waziran district bannu  
Subject:resignation from ucpo post 
Most respected sir,I was working as ucpo in uc asperka waziran district bannu, our contract was re extended 
from 9 Nov to 31 Dec 2020.Now I am selected as SM in uc asperka waziran and dont want to continue work as 
ucpo. So I am requested you to accept my resignation from ucpo post, because today I am joind the SM post. 
Regards umer farooq ucpo  
 
On Tue, 10 Nov 2020, 2:49 pm Shahid Ali, <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

  

Dear All,  

  

It is hereby to inform you that your employment contract has been re-instated w.e.f 9th November 

2020 till 31st December 2020. Extension letter/Re-instate letter for the said period will be shared with 
you accordingly.  

You are requested to join your assigned duty station/UC. 

  

Dear Supervisors, 

  

Kindly make sure these staff join their position/duty station. In case any staff member do not 
want to continue this job or has already join antoher organization/project, please let us know on 
immediate basis.  

  

Re-instated staff list is attached for your reference.  

  

Thanks & Regards, 

Shahid Ali 
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Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 

Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 

  

  


